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Semesterly Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the ongoing requirements listed in the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of semesterly reports with key information about your project. In addition to this form, please provide additional financial documentation and/or progress photos if available.
Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Illinois Language and Linguistics 15th Annual Conference

Date of Report Submission: 3/x/23

Project Purpose: 
This is the 15th annual conference held at UIUC for linguistics research. Our goal is to make this conference more sustainable by reducing our waste through encouraging our attendees, both from UIUC and other universities, to bring their reusable water bottles and reuse nametags from previous conferences. Additionally, we will not print programs, we wil create an interactive booklet on our website instead. We will buy less materials (notebooks, pens, folders, etc) and will use compostable plates, cups, utensils during snack breaks. Our reception will utilize reusable dishware, provided by the catering service at the Union. The UIUC Union Catering Services charges $2.50 per person for reusable dishware. We originally asked SSC to fund us to pay for this fee for 4 snacks over the course of the two-day conference for 100 people, which amounts to $1,000. However, the options available to us were compostable utensils for snacks and reusable dishware for the reception. For this reason, SSC’s funding will be used for the reusable dishware at the reception. 


Detailed Accounting of Expenditures to Date:
Attached Budget sheet. Expenses include plenary travel/lodging, food, space/tech, and materials. SSC expenditures are part of food as funds are being used to cover reusable dishware for the reception. 

Project Progress to Date:
The development of ILLS15 has gone smoothly overall. With the help of our graduate student committee, we have been able to make all reservations that we have needed. Further, we have been in contact with the plenaries who are looking forward to our event. There were some issues with receiving funding and protocols that it involves, but they have since been resolved. 

Student Involvement and Outreach to Date:
This conference would not be possible without graduate student volunteers. This conference is entirely student-run: from planning, to correspondence, to attending, students are what make this conference happen. We invite all students of UIUC to attend for free regardless of program. 

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
We have promoted the event (with SSC’s logo, as approved; attached) through select flyers across campus such as the Grad College, Humanities Bulletin, etc. However, the main source of promotion has been through our social media accounts and website, wherein we also included our flyer containing SSC. 

Additional Comments:
Thank you again for the contribution towards ILLS15. Please let us know if you have any questions. 
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